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My name is Jared mikoleit I support and would like to see the ohv on road ways bill 

passed. People in towns who don't need to commute long distances or just going to 

the store would benefit from this using less gas with rising prices and in bad weather 

ice/snow these vehicles are easier to control and safer to use then normal cars trucks 

and suv. They all have the same exhaust/emissions systems as a norma street legal 

motorcycle nothing is different from a sport bike or harly davidson to a sxs or atv 

eccpt one is stamped off road or on road being the only difference. There are multiple 

states accross the country that allow registered ohv vehicls on roads with proper 

equipment and have no issues so i think it is time oregon joins them. Thank you and I 

hope this helps in the decision  


